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literature have been long dominated by the old dichotomy
between anti and philo-Semitic discourses. Rather than
analyzing “the image of the Jew” in terms of negative or
positive characteristics, and branding the authors
respectively, as anti- or philo-Semitic, the author
explores the complexity and the ambiguity of the
construction of Jewishness as the “Other” in the works
of three of Russia’s greatest nineteenth-century
authors. Katz identifies Gogol, Dostoevsky and Turgenev
as creators of special modes of the emerging Jewish
discourse in Russian literature. She tackles the
traditionally read tropes of Jews in light of both
sociohistoric and cultural contexts of the time and the
writers’ own politics and aesthetics.
Causes and Consequences of Migration in Central and
Eastern Europe Ewa Jażwińska-Motylska 1996
A Critical Biography of Bronisław Piłsudski 和彦·沢田 2010
Comparative Criminal Law Albin Eser 2017-07 Dieses Werk
behandelt die Entwicklung, Ziele und Methoden der
Strafrechtsvergleichung und gliedert sich grob auf wie
folgt: - Standortbestimmung; - Ziele und Funktionen der
Strafrechtsvergleichung (theoretische, judikative,
legislative und evaluativ-kompetitive
Strafrechtsvergleichung); - Methodik der
Strafrechtsvergleichung (Zusammenhang von Zielen und
Methoden; Untersuchungsstufen - Prüfungsschritte;
personelle und institutionelle Rahmenbedingungen;
Leitfaden für (straf-) rechtsvergleichende Arbeiten); Ausblick.
Migration, Migration History, History Jan Lucassen
2005-01 During the last decade studies have indicated
that migration has been a normal, structural element of
human societies throughout history. Progress in
migration and settlement studies under this new paradigm
has been so substantial that a new state of the art is
needed. This book presents a reconsideration of current
theoretical perspectives encompassing enlightened
insights in diverging specialisms in the field of
migration history, such as slavery studies, ethnic
history, macro-economic migration studies, and gypsy
studies. The seventeen essays in this volume, written by
leading scholars in the field, collectively represent a
pioneering effort in migration and settlement studies.
They address the problems of ongoing specialization (and
hence the need for synthesis) and the difficulties of
integrating the consequences of this new paradigm into
general histories.
Mediation Klaus J. Hopt 2018-12-13 Mediation provides an
attractive alternative to resolving disputes through
court proceedings. Mediation promises just results in
the interest of all parties concerned, a reduction of
the court caseload, and cost savings for the parties
involved as well as for the treasury. The European
Directive on Mediation has given mediation in Europe new
momentum by establishing a common framework for crossborder mediation. Beyond Europe, many states have tried
in recent years to answer the question whether, and if
so, how mediation should be regulated at a national and
international level. The aim of this book is to promote

The Image of the Jew in Soviet Literature Jakub Blum
1985 Consists of two parts - J. Blum, "Soviet Russian
Literature" (pp. 1-97, trans. from the Russian ms.) and
V. Rich, "Jewish Themes and Characters in Belorussian
Texts" (pp. 99-271). In Blum's study, two sections are
devoted to antisemitism: "The Depiction of Soviet
Antisemitism in Works Concerning the Second World War"
(pp. 50-53) and "Nazi Antisemitism in Soviet Literature"
(pp. 53-55). Includes discussion of the Soviet antiZionist campaign of the 1960s-70s in literature.
The Prediction of Achievement and Creativity Raymond
Bernard Cattell 1968
ECJ--recent Developments in Direct Taxation Michael Lang
2006-01-01 A growing number of cases pending before trhe
European Court of Justice (ECJ) concern the fundamental
freedoms and direct taxation. This book scrutinises the
national background of the most important of these cases
and examines possible infringements of fundamental
freedoms. The focus of each analysis is on the questions
submitted to the ECJ by the national courts. Moreover,
where available, the opinion of the Advocate General is
discussed. The cases are presented by esteemed national
and European tax law experts. This book goes to the
heart of the national tax systems, exposing hidden
obstacles to fundamental freedoms.
Middle Eastern Christians and Europe Andreas Schmoller
2018-04 Middle Eastern Christians have a long tradition
of interacting with Europe. As other minorities they
have also "emerged" through relations of European powers
with the region. The historical circulation of people
and ideas is also relevant for identities of Middle
Eastern Christians who have settled in Europe in the
past decades. This volume, stemming from an
interdisciplinary workshop in Salzburg 2016, brings
together both perspectives of entanglement.
Space, Culture, and the Youth in Iran Behnoosh Payvar
2016-04-29 This book analyzes the Artists' House, a
cultural center in Tehran, to place Iran's social and
cultural transformation in a local-global context. The
text addresses the interaction of Iranian youth with
technology and mass communications, law, tradition, and
contemporary questions concerning body, identity, and
lifestyle.
Russian-Jewish Literature and Identity Alice S.
Nakhimovsky 1992 Ch. 1 (pp. 1-44), "Enlightenment,
Disappearance, Reemergence", traces the history of
Russian Jews after the Revolution, pointing out the
Stalinist antisemitic campaign and the reemergence of
popular and intellectual antisemitism in the
"perestroika" years (e.g. I. Shafarevich). The following
chapters, on Russian Jewish writers, deal also with the
effect of the Holocaust and Stalin's anti-Jewish purge
on the works of Vasilii Grossman and Aleksandr Galich
(pseudonym of Aleksandr A. Ginzburg). Mentions
expressions of Jewish self-hatred in other writers'
works.
Neither With Them, Nor Without Them Elena M. Katz
2008-05-02 The debates over the Jewish theme in Russian
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the understanding and discussion of regulatory issues by
presenting comparative research on mediation. It
describes and analyses the law and practice of mediation
in twenty-two countries. Europe is represented by
chapters on mediation in Austria, Bulgaria, England,
France, Germany, Greece, Hungary, Ireland, Italy, the
Netherlands, Norway, Poland, Portugal and Spain. The
world beyond Europe is analysed in chapters on mediation
in Australia, Canada, China, Japan, New Zealand, Russia,
Switzerland and the USA. Against this background,
further chapters on fundamental issues identify possible
regulatory models and discuss central principles of
mediation law and practice. In particular, the work
considers harmonisation and diversity in the law of
mediation as well as the economic and constitutional
problems associated with privatising civil justice. To
the extent available, empirical research is used as a
point of reference in the critical analysis.
Attachment Theory Susan Goldberg 2013-04-15 At a
historic conference in Toronto in October 1993,
developmental researchers and clinicians came together
for the first time to explore the implications of
current knowledge of attachment. This volume is the
outcome of their labors. It offers innovative approaches
to the understanding of such diverse clinical topics as
child abuse, borderline personality disorder,
dissociation, adolescent suicide, treatment
responsiveness, false memory, narrative competence, and
the intergenerational transmission of trauma.
Florian Znaniecki's Sociological Theory and the
Challenges of 21st Century Elżbieta Hałas 2000 The
volume includes texts by sociologists from the USA,
Great Britain, Germany, Italy, Australia and Poland, all
of whom deemed Florian Znaniecki's ideas worth
discussing in the context of the condition of
contemporary sociology and society at the turning point
of this era. Znaniecki (1882-1958), an eminent Polish
and American sociologist and philosopher of culture,
conducted research into the possibility of developing
social solidarity on a global scale. Znaniecki pioneered
new ideas in the field of the sociology of nation and in
the theory of the global society. The main issue for
Znaniecki was the possibility of creating inter-cultural
communication leading to a peaceful order. All texts
present creative pursuit of his ideas. They bring into
focus the theoretical and practical challenges offered
both to the departing and to the new generation entering
life now, at the dawn of the twenty-first century.
Beyond the Pale Benjamin Nathans 2002 A surprising
number of Jews lived, literally and figuratively,
'beyond the Pale' of Jewish Settlement in tsarist Russia
during the half-century before the Revolution of 1917.
This text reinterprets the history of the Russian-Jewish
encounter, using long-closed Russian archives and other
sources.
Seeing the Insane Sander L. Gilman 1982 Seeing the
Insane is a richly detailed cultural history of madness
and art in the Western world, showing how the portrayal
of stereotypes has both reflected and shaped the
perception and treatment of the mentally disturbed.
Antisemitism in the North Jonathan Adams 2019-12-02 Is
research on antisemitism even necessary in countries
with a relatively small Jewish population? Absolutely,
as this volume shows. Compared to other countries,
research on antisemitism in the Nordic countries
(Denmark, the Faroe Islands, Finland, Greenland,
Iceland, Norway, and Sweden) is marginalized at an
institutional and staffing level, especially as far as
antisemitism beyond German fascism, the Second World
War, and the Holocaust is concerned. Furthermore,
compared to scholarship on other prejudices and minority
groups, issues concerning Jews and anti-Jewish
stereotypes remain relatively underresearched in
Scandinavia – even though antisemitic stereotypes have
been present and flourishing in the North ever since the
kursy-n-oxfordcentre-na-8-marta

arrival of Christianity, and long before the arrival of
the first Jewish communities. This volume aims to help
bring the study of antisemitism to the fore, from the
medieval period to the present day. Contributors from
all the Nordic countries describe the status of as well
as the challenges and desiderata for the study of
antisemitism in their respective countries.
Unheroic Conduct Daniel Boyarin 1997-06-13 In a book
that will both enlighten and provoke, Daniel Boyarin
offers an alternative to the prevailing Euroamerican
warrior/patriarch model of masculinity and recovers the
Jewish ideal of the gentle, receptive male. The Western
notion of the aggressive, sexually dominant male and the
passive female reaches back through Freud to Roman
times, but as Boyarin makes clear, such gender roles are
not universal. Analyzing ancient and modern texts, he
reveals early rabbis—studious, family-oriented—as
exemplars of manhood and the prime objects of female
desire in traditional Jewish society. Challenging those
who view the "feminized Jew" as a pathological product
of the Diaspora or a figment of anti-Semitic
imagination, Boyarin argues that the Diaspora produced
valuable alternatives to the dominant cultures'
overriding gender norms. He finds the origins of the
rabbinic model of masculinity in the Talmud, and though
unrelentingly critical of rabbinic society's oppressive
aspects, he shows how it could provide greater happiness
for women than the passive gentility required by
bourgeois European standards. Boyarin also analyzes the
self-transformation of three iconic Viennese modern
Jews: Sigmund Freud, the father of psychoanalysis;
Theodor Herzl, the founder of Zionism; and Bertha
Pappenheim (Anna O.), the first psychoanalytic patient
and founder of Jewish feminism in Germany. Pappenheim is
Boyarin's hero: it is she who provides him with a model
for a militant feminist, anti-homophobic transformation
of Orthodox Jewish society today. Like his
groundbreaking Carnal Israel, this book is talmudic
scholarship in a whole new light, with a vitality that
will command attention from readers in feminist studies,
history of sexuality, Jewish culture, and the history of
psychoanalysis.
The Artless Jew Kalman P. Bland 2001-07-02 Conventional
wisdom holds that Judaism is indifferent or even
suspiciously hostile to the visual arts due to the
Second Commandment's prohibition on creating "graven
images," the dictates of monotheism, and historical
happenstance. This intellectual history of medieval and
modern Jewish attitudes toward art and representation
overturns the modern assumption of Jewish iconophobia
that denies to Jewish culture a visual dimension. Kalman
Bland synthesizes evidence from medieval Jewish
philosophy, mysticism, poetry, biblical commentaries,
travelogues, and law, concluding that premodern Jewish
intellectuals held a positive, liberal understanding of
the Second Commandment and did, in fact, articulate a
certain Jewish aesthetic. He draws on this insight to
consider modern ideas of Jewish art, revealing how they
are inextricably linked to diverse notions about modern
Jewish identity that are themselves entwined with
arguments over Zionism, integration, and anti-Semitism.
Through its use of the past to illuminate the present
and its analysis of how the present informs our readings
of the past, this book establishes a new assessment of
Jewish aesthetic theory rooted in historical analysis.
Authoritative and original in its identification of
authentic Jewish traditions of painting, sculpture, and
architecture, this volume will ripple the waters of
several disciplines, including Jewish studies, art
history, medieval and modern history, and philosophy.
The Myth of the Jewish Race Raphael Patai 1989 In this
carefully researched analysis, Raphael and Jennifer
Patai begin by defining race. They then develop the idea
of the existence of "races" through history. In rich and
fascinating detail, the authors consider the effects of
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intermarriage, interbreeding, proselytism, slavery, and
concubinage on the Jewish population from Biblical times
to the present. New material explores the psychological
aspects of the Jewish race issue, the Jewish psyche, and
the consequences of the 1975 United Nations resolution
equating Zionism with racism. A revised and updated
scientific section on the measurable genetic,
morphological, and behavioral differences between Jews
and non-Jews supports the conclusion that the idea of a
"Jewish race" is, indeed, a myth.
A Continent Moving West? Richard Black 2010 Dit boek
beschrijft de toename van migratie uit Oost-europese
landen in de periode van 2004-2007, na toetreding tot de
EU. Het bevat nieuwe empirische 'casestudies' van
migratiepatronen, zowel gebaseerd op veldwerk als op de
analyse van bestaande statistieken.
Family Justice Review Family Justice Review 2011-11-28
The Family Justice Review examines the effectiveness of
the family justice system and the outcomes it delivers.
The review covers both public and private law cases;
explores if better use can be made of mediation and how
best to support contact between children and nonresident parents or grandparents; examines the processes
(but not the law) involved in granting divorces and
awarding ancillary relief, and looks at how the
different parts of the family justice system are
organised and managed. The review is aiming to produce a
system which allows families to reach easy, simple and
efficient agreements which are in the best interests of
children whilst protecting children and vulnerable
adults from risk of harm. The agencies and professionals
directly involved in the family justice system are all
in scope for the Review. This final report takes into
account views expressed during the consultation on the
interim report and the call for evidence. It makes a
number of recommendations to improve public and private
law and looks at how the agencies within the family
justice system could work together more effectively to
improve the experience for children and families
Attachment Issues in Psychopathology and Intervention
Leslie Atkinson 2003-12-08 To be a human being (or
indeed to be a primate) is to be attached to other
fellow beings in relationships, from infancy on. This
book examines what happens when the mechanisms of early
attachment go awry, when caregiver and child do not form
a relationship in which the child finds security in
times of uncertainty and stress. Although John Bowlby, a
psychiatrist and psychoanalyst, originally formulated
attachment theory for the express purpose of
understanding psychopathology across the life span, the
concept of attachment was first adopted by psychologists
studying typical development. In recent years,
clinicians have rediscovered the potential of attachment
theory to help them understand psychological/psychiatric
disturbance, a potential that has now been amplified by
decades of research on typical development. Attachment
Issues in Psychopathology and Intervention is the first
book to offer a comprehensive overview of the
implications of current attachment research and theory
for conceptualizing psychopathology and planning
effective intervention efforts. It usefully integrates
attachment considerations into other frameworks within
which psychopathology has been described and points new
directions for investigation. The contributors, who
include some of the major architects of attachment
theory, link what we have learned about attachment to
difficulties across the life span, such as failure to
thrive, social withdrawal, aggression, anxiety,
depression, bipolar disorder, dissociation, trauma,
schizo-affective disorder, narcissistic personality
disorder, eating disorders, and comorbid disorders.
While all chapters are illuminated by rich case examples
and discuss intervention at length, half focus solely on
interventions informed by attachment theory, such as
toddler-parent psychotherapy and emotionally focused
kursy-n-oxfordcentre-na-8-marta

couples therapy. Mental health professionals and
researchers alike will find much in this book to
stimulate and facilitate effective new approaches to
their work.
Rebuilding Community Connections - Mediation and
Restorative Justice in Europe Ivo Aertsen 2004-01-01
Rebuilding community connections outlines the main
features of restorative justice, including different
models and research findings, and proposes guidelines
for setting up programmes. It also identifies problems
and ways of dealing with them. This guide provides
essential information for those planning to introduce
restorative justice, in particular countries in central
and eastern Europe. For countries that have already done
so, it offers an opportunity to review practice in the
light of experience and research elsewhere. -- Council
of Europe.
Circulation in Third World Countries R Mansell Prothero
2012-06-25 Circulation is common in Third World
countries and involves reciprocal flows of people, goods
and ideas. The essays in this volume, first published
in1985, discuss concepts associated with circulation in
its various forms, and they present empirical evidence
based on field work from holistic, ecological, social,
and economic points of view. Contributions from Latin
America, the Caribbean, Africa, Asia and the Pacific
come from an international group of authors representing
a variety of disciplines in the social sciences. All who
are concerned with social and economic development need
to recognise the importance of circulation at all levels
of society and polity.
Economy of Pompeii Andrew Wilson 2016-12-22 This volume
presents fourteen papers by Roman archaeologists and
historians discussing approaches to the economic history
of Pompeii, and the role of the Pompeian evidence in
debates about the Roman economy. Four themes are
discussed. The first of these is the position of Pompeii
and its agricultural environment, discussing the
productivity and specialization of agriculture in the
Vesuvian region, and the degree to which we can explain
Pompeii's size and wealth on the basis of the city's
economichinterland. A second issue discussed is what
Pompeians got out of their economy: how well-off were
people in Pompeii? This involves discussing the
consumption of everyday consumer goods, analyzing
archaeobotanical remains to highlight the quality of
Pompeian diets, and discussing what bone remainsreveal
about the health of the inhabitants of Pompeii. A third
theme is economic life in the city: how are we to
understand the evidence for crafts and manufacturing?
How are we to assess Pompeii's commercial topography?
Who were the people who actually invested in
constructing shops and workshops?In which economic
contexts were Pompeian paintings produced? Finally, the
volume discusses money and business: how integrated was
Pompeii into the wider world of commerce and exchange,
and what can the many coins found at Pompeii tell us
about this? What do the wax tablets found near Pompeii
tell usabout trade in the Bay of Naples in the first
century AD? Together, the chapters of this volume
highlight how Pompeii became a very rich community, and
how it profited from its position in the centre of the
Roman world.
Clinics in Developmental Medicine 1964
New Directions in Urban–Rural Migration David L. Brown
2013-10-02 New Directions in Urban-Rural Migration: The
Population Turnaround in Rural America covers a wideranging treatment of urban-rural migration and
population growth in contemporary America. The book
discusses the national and regional changes in internal
migration and population distribution; the regional
diversity and complexity of economic structure in
modern-day rural America; and the reasons for the gap,
or lag, between changed conditions and unchanged policy.
The text also describes the turnaround's implications
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for new models of migration; the economic framework for
the turnaround; and the traditional concept of the
migrant as labor and the structural conditions within
and between areas that fix the demand for labor.
Migration trends and consequences in rapidly growing
areas, as well as data resources for population
distribution research are also considered. Sociologists
and people involved in studying migration will find the
book invaluable.
Multiple Intelligences in EFL Herbert Puchta 2007-07-19
Multiple Intelligences in EFL gives a brief overview of
the latest research into multiple intelligences relevant
for EFL. It shows how you can enrich your own teaching
by systematically activating other intelligences in your
language lessons and demonstrates what you can do so
that more students feel 'addressed' in your class. This
book will help you to appreciate otherwise hidden
strengths in your students and provide fun lessons
through over 70 clear and easy-to-follow 'teaching
recipes'.
Measuring and Accounting for Innovation in the TwentyFirst Century Carol Corrado 2021-05-18 Measuring
innovation is a challenging task, both for researchers
and for national statisticians, and it is increasingly
important in light of the ongoing digital revolution.
National accounts and many other economic statistics
were designed before the emergence of the digital
economy and the growth in importance of intangible
capital. They do not yet fully capture the wide range of
innovative activity that is observed in modern
economies. This volume examines how to measure
innovation, track its effects on economic activity and
on prices, and understand how it has changed the
structure of production processes, labor markets, and
organizational form and operation in business. The
contributors explore new approaches to and data sources
for measurement, such as collecting data for a
particular innovation as opposed to a firm and using
trademarks for tracking innovation. They also consider
the connections between university-based R&D and
business start-ups and the potential impacts of
innovation on income distribution. The research suggests
strategies for expanding current measurement frameworks
to better capture innovative activity, including
developing more detailed tracking of global value chains
to identify innovation across time and space and
expanding the measurement of innovation’s impacts on GDP
in fields such as consumer content delivery and cloud
computing.
Russia Gathers Her Jews John Klier 2011 Seeks to revise
the traditional view of Russian Jewish historiographers
that religious intolerance, xenophobia, and belief in a
Jewish economic threat motivated imperial policy towards
the Jews after the partition of Poland. Emphasizes the
influence of Western reform tradition on the formation
of that policy. Surveys, also, the Jews' legal status in
Poland and Polish religious and economic antisemitism.
Professional Education: Some New Directions Sloan
Fellows Professor of Management Edgar H Schein 1972
The Intuitive Practitioner Terry Atkinson 2000 This
volume investigates, both conceptually and empirically,
the role of intuition in professional practice and its
significance for professional development, especially
within the world of education. The relationship between
rationale or explicit ways of knowing and learning and
inarticulate, intuitive or implicit ones is explored in
the context of professional practice and development.
The tendency to interpret reflection solely in terms of
articulation is questioned and the value of other forms
of reflection is reasserted. The working relationship
between reason and intuition is illustrated in a variety
of case studies in distinctive educational and
professional settings. From this reassessment of
intuition, practical lessons for the initial training
and continuing professional development of educators and
kursy-n-oxfordcentre-na-8-marta

others are highlighted and extracted.
The Autobiography of Thomas Platter Thomas Platter 1839
Saudi Arabia and Iran Banafsheh Keynoush 2016-04-08 The
mesmerizing story of two countries caught in history
whose rivalry can destroy the world or restore its
peace, this is the first book to untangle the complex
relationship of Saudi Arabia and Iran by rejecting
heated rhetoric and looking at the real roots of the
issue to promise pathways to peace.
Lived Citizenship on the Edge of Society Hanne Warming
2017-07-12 This edited collection presents the concept
of lived citizenship as a fruitful avenue for exploring
the role played by social work practices in the lives of
people in vulnerable positions. The book centres on the
everyday experiences through which people practice,
negotiate, understand and feel their citizenship. The
authors offer both empirical analyses of how social work
influences the rights, obligations, identities and
belongings of children, homeless people, migrants,
ethnic minorities, and young people with mental
disabilities; and a theoretical framework for analysing
the complexities of social work. Drawing on the notion
of intimate citizenship and an understanding of
citizenship as socio-spatial, the theoretical framework
addresses the challenges of enhancing the agency of
social work clients and of promoting inclusive
citizenship, and how these challenges are shaped by
emotions, affect, rationality, materiality, power
relations, policies and managerial strategies. Lived
Citizenship on the Edge of Society will be of interest
to students and scholars across a range of disciplines
including social policy and social work.
Rethinking European Jewish History Jeremy Cohen 2014-03
Europe has changed greatly in the last century.
Political, social, and ideological transformations have
not only redrawn the map of the continent but have
rewoven the fabric of its culture. These changes have
nourished widespread reassessment in European historical
research: in terms of its presuppositions, its
methodologies, its directions, its emphasis, and its
scope. The political boundaries between nations and
states, along with the very concepts of 'nation' and
'boundary,' have changed significantly, and the selfconsciousness of ethnic minorities has likewise evolved
in new directions. All these developments have affected
how the Jews of Europe perceive themselves, and help to
shape the prism through which historians view the Jewish
past. This book - now available in paperback - looks at
the Jewish past in the spirit of this reassessment. Part
I reconsiders the basic parameters of the subject, as
well as some of its fundamental concepts, suggesting new
assumptions and perspectives from which to conduct
future studies of European Jewish history. Topics
covered here include periodization and the definition of
geographical borders, antisemitism, gender and the
history of Jewish women, and notions of assimilation.
Part II is devoted to articulating the meaning of
'modernity' in the history of European Jewry and
demarcating key stages in its crystallization. This
section reflects on the defining characteristics of a
distinct early modern period in European Jewish history,
the Reformation and the Jews, and the fundamental
features of the Jewish experience in modern times. Parts
III and IV present two scholarly conversations as case
studies for the application of the critical and
programmatic categories considered thus far: the complex
web of relationships between Jews, Christians, and
Jewish converts to Christianity (Conversos, New
Christians, Marranos) in 15th-century Spain; and the
impact of American Jewry on Jewish life in Europe in the
20th century, at a time when the dominant trend was one
of migration from Europe to the Americas. This timely
volume suggests a new framework for the study of Jewish
history and helps to contextualize it within the
mainstream of historical scholarship. *** "The
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methodological questions [the contributors] raise have
serious implications for the way we understand ourselves
as Jews today." - Adam Kirsch, Tablet MagazineË?
Exemplary Bodies Henrietta Mondry 2009 Mondry explores
the construction of the Jews' physical and ontological
bodies in Russian culture as represented in literature,
film, and nonliterary texts from the 1880s to the
present. This stereotype has become a stable archetype
that continues to operate in contemporary Russian
society.
Stabilization and Structural Adjustment in Poland Henryk
Kierzkowski 2013-04-15 The Solidarity-led government
which came into power in Poland in Autumn 1989 faced two
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enormous tasks. First, to stabilize an economy prone to
hyperflation. Second, to replace a crumbling command
system in favour of a market mechanism, in a country
whose market institutions had been destroyed under forty
years of communist rule. This book recounts the events
of this period and the course taken by the new
government, and analyzes the significance of this for
the transition process in Poland and elsewhere.
Social Work Marie Connolly 2015-08-25 This second
edition includes material on mind, body and spirit
social work, mindfulness, and enhanced content on
Indigenous social work.
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